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Newsletter 
 

Red Nose day 
Red Noses will be on sale from Monday at the school office at the price of £2.50 each (correct 
change only). We are not planning on doing anything else, however if your child has a red nose day t-
shirt and wants to come to school in it, that's fine.  
 
PE jogging bottoms 
We now have black jogging bottoms and red t-shirts with the school emblem for sale in school at a 
price of £5 per pair for the joggers and £3 per t-shirt. We have sizes starting from age 3 - 4 up to age 
11 – 12. If you would like to purchase any of these, please call in the school office. 
 
Spring Reports 
Your child should have brought home their spring report tonight. Please contact their teacher if you 
do not receive it. 
 
Let’s Go Sing 
A fantastic well done to the choir on Wednesday night for their performance at King George’s Hall. 
They were a credit to the school and sang their hearts out. The choir is now finished until next year. 
 
KS1 Steam Challenge 
KS1 parents are invited to share a science activity with their child, to design and build a freestanding 
bridge. Please come and join Rowan class on Tuesday 14th March, Hazel class on Wednesday 
15th March and Willow class on Thursday 16th March at 2:15 PM.  
 
Year 3/4 
Years 3 and 4 will be going on their trip to Liverpool Philharmonic next week. A reminder that on the 
day of their trip (Maple – Monday, Beech – Tuesday and Sycamore – Thursday), they will not be back 
until 4:30pm. If we have not received your permission slip, your child will have to stay in school, 
thank you. 
 
Hothersall Lodge 
A reminder that the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge must be paid for in full by May Half Term. 
Payments of any amount can be made any time before then if you would like to pay in instalments.  
 
Dogs 
Please could we remind parents that dogs are not allowed anywhere on school premises, thank you. 
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